
 

Please remember in your prayers: the sick of our community;  
all those who have died recently  

and all whose anniversaries occur at this time. 

 

Services, Mass Times and Intentions 

Saturday 4th October 2025 Twenty Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat   4:30pm All Saints Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Sat   5:00pm All Saints Mass Liam & Jane Gibbons, Sylvia Murray 

Sunday 5th October 2025 Twenty Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 Sun    9:00am St. Lewis Mass Phil McCarthy, Jack & Doris Ross 

 Sun 10:30am All Saints Mass Cathleen Hoarty’s 90th Birthday 

Tuesday 7th October 2025  Memorial of Our Lady of the Rosary 

Tues  10:00am St. Lewis  Mass Nora, Jim & Sheila Donohue, Alan Horn 

Wednesday 8th October 2025  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

 Wed  9:30am All Saints Mass People of the Parish 

 Wed 10-11am All Saints Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Thursday 9th October 2025  Feast of St. John Henry Newman 

Thurs 10.00am St. Lewis  Mass Christian Flynn 

Friday 10th October 2025  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

 Fri  9:30am All Saints Mass Terry Harrington 

Saturday 11th October 2025 Twenty Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat   4:30pm All Saints Sacrament of Reconciliation  

Sat   5:00pm All Saints Mass 
Willliam, Catherine,  

Michael & Catherine Barrett 

Sunday 12th October 2025 Twenty Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sun   9:00am St. Lewis Mass 
Frank O’Brien, Joan Grainger, 

The Sydoruk Family 

Sun 10:30am All Saints Mass Eddy Donis 

Sunday 5th october 2025  

27th Sunday in ordinary time—year c 
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Are there any precious items in your family that have been handed down from 

one generation to the next? Whether jewellery, ornaments, silverware, books, 

or old photos or letters, most families have certain items that are guarded            

carefully and kept in a safe place to be passed on to future generations.                  

Likewise, we have stories that are passed on from parents and grandparents, 

which form part of our history and our sense of who we are.  Today we think 

about another type of precious gift which must be guarded carefully – our 

faith, and the teachings of Jesus. In today’s Second Reading, Paul reminds us 

that we have been ‘trusted to look after something precious’. How often do we 

think of our faith as something ‘precious’? What does our faith mean to us? The 

disciples in today’s Gospel ask Jesus to increase 

their faith, but his roundabout answer reveals 

that this is not such a simple request – faith 

comes with certain responsibilities and duties. 

Like a treasured family heirloom, we are to look 

after the gift of faith we have been given, and to 

‘guard it with the help of the Holy Spirit who lives 

in us’. Only then will we be able to pass this           

precious gift on. 

 

 



 

October: The month of the Holy Rosary 

October is a period of special devotion to Mary our Mother 
To help us to sanctify this time, the Holy Rosary will continue to 
be prayed at 9:10am before Friday morning mass at All Saints 
church.   
 

It also remains available on both St. Lewis and St. Catherine &                 
All Saints websites.  To pray via the website, choose the heading 
‘Videos’ and then ‘The Rosary’. 
           

This is a wonderful opportunity for us to dedicate our whole         
community to Mary’s love and care. As we reflect with Mary on 
the mysteries of Christ’s early life, His public ministry, His Passion 

and Resurrection, we will grow in our understanding of who we are all called to be as 
followers of His way. 

 
Pope Leo’s Prayer for October 

Let us pray that believers in different religious traditions might work        
together to defend and promote peace, justice, and human fraternity. 
 

The Holy Father also invites the faithful to join in praying the Rosary every day during          
October to invoke God’s gift of peace and announces a Rosary in St. Peter’s Square on  
October 11th as part of the Jubilee of Marian Spirituality. 

 

All Saints Foodbank  

If you are able to make food donations this week, could we please ask 
you to bear in mind that we are in need of the following Tinned Products:   
Vegetables, Fruit,  Rice Pudding.  Long Life Milk.   

 
Christmas Cards: This Weekend 

If anyone is looking to buy their Christmas cards they are now on sale 
on the piety stall. 
 

 

Joke of the week:  
Scientists have discovered that keeping tropical fish at home can have a calming  

effect on the brain… they say its because of all the indoor fins!! 

Sunday 5th October: Family Tea & Coffee Morning 

We will be holding our Family Tea & Coffee morning this Sunday 5th October in the 
Francis Room after 10:30 Mass. All are welcome. 
 

Family of Parish Walk:  Rescheduled for Next Sunday 12th October 

Postponed social walk at Haigh Hall, Wigan has been rescheduled for 12th October 
2025. Meeting at 1.30pm in the courtyard at Haigh Hall,  good parking, shops, café, 
crazy golf, good paths.  
 

 

 

CAFOD’s Family fast Day was on Friday 3 October. It’s a day when we’re asked to pray, 
eat  simply and give generously. Our parish’s support of CAFOD this Harvest is a way 
for us to offer new signs of hope this Jubilee year, by giving practical help to people 
affected by poverty, conflict and climate change in our volatile world. Collect a CAFOD 
envelope from the porch to Gift Aid your donation, or give on the CAFOD website. 
Thank you.  
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

As you know last Saturday we held our Coffee Morning to raise money for  
Macmillan Cancer Support.  In total we raised an amazing £1,030.00, which has been 
sent off to Macmillan.  Thank you to everyone who made or donated cakes, to all who 
helped in any way and to everyone who kindly and very generously donated and to 
those who came along, we hope your enjoyed the morning. 
 

Raffle:  All three raffle prizes were claimed.  The first prize, Yellow ticket 52 
was a bottle of Whisky, the second prize, White ticket 249 was a                     
Box of Chocolates and the third prize Green 156 was a fresh flower display.  
Thank You for all your support. 

 
Tuesday Afternoon Club  

The Tuesday Afternoon club will be meeting at All Saints on Tuesday 7th 
October 1:30-3:30pm. All are Welcome.  

 

 

The Sanctuary Lamp at All Saints will be lit  
Week Commencing 5th October for Jimmy & Sylvia Murray 

Family Fast Day: 2nd Collection This Weekend 


